
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
As a result of hygiene awareness, we have introduced an alcohol-based hand sanitiser into our 
classrooms. The hand sanitiser will be stored in a safe location in classrooms and students will be 
supervised by a staff member when using. 
 
The current brand is Accept Concepts Hand Sanitiser Gel, however, we can’t always be sure that this 
particular brand will always be available. 
 

To encourage good hygienic habits, it is also important to continue to encourage your children to: 

• wash their hands regularly with soap and water, particularly before and after eating, and after going 
to the toilet; 

• use alcohol-based hand sanitiser if soap is unavailable; 

• cover coughs and sneezes with a tissue or the inside of their elbow; and  

• dispose of tissues in the bin immediately. 

 

Anyone with known allergies to alcohol-based hand sanitiser should not use these products. Parents 
should check the manufacturer’s recommendations before use. If you have any concerns regarding 
your child’s use of hand sanitiser, you should consider seeking medical advice prior to giving 
consent.  Ingredients: Alcohol 70%, acrylic polymer, triethanolamine. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the principal. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Andrew Stewart 
Principal 

 
 
 
Please complete the section and return it to the school office: 
 
Child Name: _____________________________________Class: _________________ 
 

 I do give permission for my child to use alcohol based hand sanitiser. 

 I do not give permission for my child to use alcohol based hand sanitiser. 

 

Additional Information if required: ______________________________________________________ 

 
Parent/Carer name (Please print):______________________________________ 
 
Parent/Carer Signature: ______________________________________________ 
   
Date: ............................ 

 


